
State Water Resources Control Board

Video and Teleconference Meeting During COVID-19 Emergency
Due to the COVID-19 emergency, and as authorized by Government Code section 
11133, this meeting will take place online only.  

Public Notice of  
Drinking Water and Wastewater Infrastructure Funding 

Staff Workshop

December 16, 2021 
9:30 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 
bit.ly/30MmBZX 

Remote Participation Only 

OVERVIEW
The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board or Board) is seeking 
public input on an implementation plan for drinking water and wastewater infrastructure 
funds appropriated in the 2021/22 State Budget. 

MEETING LOGISTICS
You can join the meeting online using Zoom or by phone:

· To join online, use the following link: bit.ly/30MmBZX.

· To join by phone, call 1 (669) 900-9128 and use meeting ID # 960 5283 7341. 

LANGUAGE SERVICES
To request language interpretation or sign language services, please submit your 
request at least ten business days before the meeting (by December 6) by 
contacting Marina Perez at (916) 322-4265.

SERVICIO DE INTERPRETACIÓN DE IDIOMAS
Para solicitar el servicio de interpretación de idiomas o en el lenguaje de señas, 
comuníquese a más tardar el seis de diciembre con Marina Pérez al número telefónico 
(916) 322-4265.

https://bit.ly/30MmBZX
https://bit.ly/30MmBZX
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BACKGROUND
The 2021/22 State Budget includes $650 million each for drinking water and wastewater 
infrastructure projects. The funding, which will be awarded as grants, must be 
committed to projects by June 30, 2024, and disbursed by June 30, 2026. Consistent 
with the law, priority for drinking water funds will be given to disadvantaged 
communities, and priority for wastewater funds will be given to septic-to-sewer projects 
with local investment. Up to 10 percent of the funds may be used for technical 
assistance and capacity building in disadvantaged communities. The implementation 
plan is expected to go before the State Water Board for consideration in early 2022. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
If you have questions about this notice, email alisha.oloughlin@waterboards.ca.gov.

If you would like to stay informed, please visit the State Water Board website 
(waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/swrcb_subscribe.html) to sign up 
for email updates. Under the Financial Assistance category, check the box titled Clean 
Water State Revolving Fund for information about wastewater funding and/or the box 
titled Drinking Water State Revolving Fund for drinking water funding.

mailto:alisha.oloughlin@waterboards.ca.gov
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